
Mary Davis        0409  115  191
Lynn Tomlinson    0424  243  224

The Parish of St Patrick’s Basilica is
committed to creating a safe parish.

The Archdiocese Safeguarding Project was started in

2016 by Archbishop Timothy Costello with the aim to

provide a safe and secure environment for all its

members, leaders and especially children and
vulnerable adults. It recognises that safeguarding is a 

shared responsibility and strives to implement into all

parishes the National Safeguarding Standards which

consist of policies and practices. 

More information about safeguarding is available here.

The parish of St Patrick’s Basilica is committed to 

creating a safe parish. Two Safeguarding Officers have 

been appointed. They are trained to be the first point of 

contact for any concerns of abuse or safety risks. Any 

information given in confidence will be passed on to 

the Safeguarding Project Coordinator of the 

Archdiocese to be dealt with professionally and 

confidentially. The parish Safeguarding Officers are 

Mary Davis and Lynn Tomlinson. They can be 

contacted through the Parish Office or on the phone 

numbers listed below.

http://fremantlestpatricks.org.au/parish-safeguarding-project/

